
December 28, 2000 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit, 

This letter is in response to the reception report that we received from you and 
to confirm that you were in fact tuning into our station. We are always very 
excited to see where around the world 1680 Jamz can be heard. I have 
enclosed a couple of our bumper stickers for your collection. Thank you for your 
interest in our station and keep jamming! 

Sincerely, 

Tricia Smith 
Office Manager 

Goodrich Radio L.L.C. 3777 44th S.E. Grand Rapids, MI 49512 616 656.0586 fax 616 656.9326 


